COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th November 2006

Question No 14
Question: Cllr K. Warren
"To ask the Manager to state if he would consider providing a plastic/ glass recycling facility at Firhouse Community Centre, as it is the only recycling centre in the general Firhouse/ Ballycullen area, and given the fact that South Dublin County Council had to remove the existing recycling facility at Firhouse Shopping Centre in the past two years or so, if additional plans are being put in place to provide additional recycling facilities, and if he will make a statement on the matter.”

Reply:
A strategy for the provision of community based recycling facilities was presented to the September meeting of the Environment Strategic Policy Committee.  This strategy (developed by a Working Group of the SPC) sets out proposals to increase the number of bring bank facilities and reduce the misuse of current facilities. 

Two additional glass bring banks sites have recently been added to existing facilities at the following sites 

· Avoca Handweavers, Rathcoole

· Tallaght Leisure Centre
Firhouse Community Centre currently has a glass recycling facility. The provision of a plastic bring bank will be discussed with the management of the Centre. 

